
 

 
 

December 28, 2011 

 

FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSIONS 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046 

 
 
RE: Attestation Letter 
 
Dear Sir/Madam: 
 
Regarding our signal booster, FCC ID: PWO271865 granted on 2011-08-23, we would like 
to supersede the label drawing, external photo exhibits, and User Manual to remove 
references to IC since Industry Canada certification will not be pursued at this time. 
 
The Grant notes will also be updated to correct the antenna separation distance. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Richard M. Kline 
Senior Electrical Engineer 
 

 


